
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   INVITATION FOR 

 BIDS 
 

NORTH TEXAS  

MUNICIPAL WATER 

DISTRICT 

 

 South System Air 
Valve Improvements,  
101-0467-17 

 
Sealed bids addressed to the 

President and Board of 

Directors of the North Texas 

Municipal Water District 

will be received at the office 

of the Executive Director of 

the North Texas Municipal 

Water District, 505 East 

Brown Street, Wylie, Texas 

until 3:00 PM on 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2018 

and then publicly opened 

and read, for the 

replacement of  70 air 

valves, manholes, and 

associated appurtenances 

for the South System Air 

Valve Improvements, in 

various locations.   

Plans, specifications and 

bidding documents may be 

examined at the office of the 

North Texas Municipal 

Water District, 505 East 

Brown Street, Wylie, Texas, 

and at the office of CP&Y, 

Inc. Attention:  Mr. Stormy 



Mishnick, 115 W. 7th Street, 

Suite 1500, Fort Worth, 

Texas 76102 (817) 662-

1207, and online at 

www.civcastusa.com. All 

questions for this project 

must be submitted in writing 

on CivCast.  

  

NORTH TEXAS 

MUNICIPAL WATER 

DISTRICT 

 

By John Sweeden 

President 

Board of Directors 


